
  
  

FVHS PTSA  

2023 Senior Evie Belgen Scholarship   

FVHS PTSA offers Senior scholarships. To qualify, you must be a 
current member of the FVHS PTSA for this academic school year as of 

March 31, 2023. 
 

Completed scholarship applications are due by: 

3 p.m. Friday, May 12, 2023. 

Please email your applications or any questions to the 
scholarship committee at fvptsaprograms@gmail.com 

Good Luck Senior Barons! 

    


